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VPD Report Number:  14-08627 Date/Time Occurred:  07-15-2014 at 1028 hours 

Type of Incident:  Gun shot wound   Location:  3900 block of W. Hillsdale Court, Visalia 

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

      

      

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1.                    

2.                    

3.                    

 

 

Details:  On 7-15-2014, at appx 1028 hours, Visalia Police Department Officers were dispatched to a report of a possible 

home invasion at a residence. After further investigation, it was determined there was no forced entry into the residence 

and the involved parties know each other. It was learned Ray Randle and Josh Green were involved in a disagreement 

over a debt. During the argument, Josh Green produced a firearm and shot Ray Randle. Ray Randle fled the scene on foot 

and was located a short distance away by responding officers. Ray Randle was transported to an area hospital where he 

was treated and released. The case is being investigated by the Visalia Police Department Violent Crimes Unit and will 

be forwarded to the Tulare County District Attorney's Office.    

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer:  Patrol/VC Unit Supervisor:  Sgt. Byerlee 
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